
PENDRAGON PRE-SCHOOL 
Daisy Children’s Centre 

Varrier Jones Drive 

Papworth Everard 

Cambridgeshire 

CB23 3XQ 

 

Telephone: 01480 830267       
Email: ppreschool@pendragon.cambs.sch.uk 
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What a lovely sunny week we’ve had! We were very lucky to receive a new play house which the 

children have really enjoyed playing with. We role played the three little pig’s using the houses in the 

garden, retelling the story, Mrs Allan was the ‘big bad wolf’.  

During letters and sounds Mrs Allan has been ‘digging for treasure’ with the children - finding the 

sound ‘I’ and ‘N’. We have enjoyed lots of rhyming stories linking to our topic such as ‘Pirates love 

underpants’, ‘Sharing a shell’ and ‘Shark in the dark’. 

The children enjoyed some PE sessions with Miss Davies - we discussed how to look after our bodies 

and what we could do to keep active. The children came up with lots of ideas. We stretched like 

superheroes and moved like sea creatures! The children also had fun exploring movement with 

material.  

During music this week with Mrs Taylor the children have been practicing the core nursery rhymes. 

We enjoyed a visit to school on Wednesday where we listened to Mrs Marshall read ‘what the ladybird 

heard’. We have also created some amazing models and patterns with the loose parts!   

WOW words - This week’s WOW words are ‘Treasure’ and ‘Exercise’. The children chose these 

words because of our topic and PE sessions. 

(Our WOW words are to support the children with their vocabulary and a way 

of introducing new words or strengthening 

those they may already know. We use them as 

a discussion point also. Why not ask your child 

the word rap and see if they can teach it to 

you?!)   

 

*Please can we ask that children do not bring 

toys in from home - It causes upset between 

them and the other children, and they are often 

lost or broken throughout the day.  

 

*Graduation and leaver’s event - information will be coming home with your child. If you do not receive 

this, please let Miss Davies know.  

 

*’W SITTING’ information is also coming home, please have a read. Thank you 

 

STAY AND PLAY AT FOUNDATION STAGE 

Children who will be going to school in September are invited to a STAY AND PLAY SESSION at 

foundation stage on Tuesday 28th June, 3:30-4:15.  

 

Dates for your diary 

Tuesday 28th June FS stay and play  

Monday 4th July Contributions and slips for leaver’s event due 

Thursday 21st July Graduation and leaver’s event 

Friday 22nd July End of term 


